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Occasionally, someone will send you an invitation to attend a fantastic event. They will 
inform you of the person, place, date, and what to wear at the celebration. The 
invitation is sent well ahead of time to give you ample time and preparation to attend or 
decline. Sometimes, the event could be scheduled six months to a year or more in 
advance based on resources, location, and attending costs. Only your presence is 
needed currently.


You are cordially invited to attend our Easter Resurrection Celebration Cantata on 
Sunday, March 31, at the Villages Community Chapel at 10 a.m. in Cribari 
Auditorium. 

God sent us an invitation to be forgiven through Christ’s death, burial, and resurrection 
so that our past can be pardoned and our future secure. “Since we have been made 
right with God by our faith, we have peace with God,” states Romans 5:1. At last, 
peace with God, family, neighbors, and even those who once were considered 
enemies.


“God is no longer a foe but a friend because of His great mercy that has been 
extended to us.”


Celebrate with us at the Villages Community Chapel in Cribari Auditorium, every 
Sunday at 10 a.m. to be encouraged over the Word of Life, and to enjoy a cup of coffee 
and cookies with friends. The Chapel is a place for needs to be met, faith to be 
affirmed, and new friends to embrace. You can view our worship services on YouTube 
at Villages Community Chapel San Jose, CA or at villagescommunitychapel.vgcc.club


